
From: Mazy Momenzad  
Sent: Sunday, July 3, 2022 6:46 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore 
simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: 13572 and 13586 Bayview Ave.  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am emailing to voice my objection for the 8 storey condo proposal for this site at Bayview Ans 
Bloomington. I urge council members to tell this builder to submit a much lower level condo (4 
storeys) for this area in order to preserve the ecological sensitive lands of the Oak Ridges 
community. We cannot allow large scale condos in this area as it is not like other areas. 
Responsible building is important for all of our future.  
 
Thank you, 
Nazy Momenzad  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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